
 
 

30th October 2017 
 
To: Valued Customer 
 
From: Littelfuse Product Management 
 
Subject: EOL of non-RoHS 451MR/NR series  
 
Hello all, 
 

This is a 60-day Obsolescence notice for the non-RoHS 451MR/NR series of the NANO Fuses 
series fuses.  
 
Littelfuse would like to inform you that we would EOL/obsolete the existing non-RoHS 451MR/NR 
series fuses and to be replaced by its RoHS-compliant versions.  
 
The suggestions/options of RoHS-compliant alternatives to the non-RoHS 451MR series would be 
as follows; 

- 451MRL/NRL – Gold terminations 
- 453MR/NR – Silver terminations 
- 451MRSN/NRSN – Tin-dipped terminations 
- 448MR – Lead-free (Pb-free) 

 
Please see attached for the different options to each of the 451MR part number. 
 
Dates and Timeframe 
 
Last time buy is 30th November 2017. 
 
Please see attached for the different options to each of the 451MR/NR part number. 
 
Best regards; 
Daniel Wang 
Global Product Manager 
Littelfuse Far East Pte Ltd 
(65) 6885 9199  
Dwang@Littelfuse.com 
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